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Building newsflash 
BCA 2009 and Queensland update training road shows  
 

Purpose 
 
To advise stakeholders of the upcoming joint Australian Institute of Building Surveyors (AIBS) and 
Department of Infrastructure and Planning (DIP) training road shows in April and May 2009. 
 
Background 
 
Training road shows on the BCA 2009 and Queensland updates are being presented by the AIBS and 
DIP in April and May 2009. The training will cover changes to the BCA for 2009 and recent changes to 
Queensland building and plumbing legislation and codes. 
 
The road shows will be presented in various locations across the state starting on 14 April at the Gold 
Coast and finishing 1 May in Bundaberg. Refer to attached flyer for further dates. 
 
For additional details, final program and registration enquiries please contact the Queensland chapter 
office staff of AIBS. 
 
 
Registration contact  
Australian Institute of Building Surveyors Qld/NT Chapter 
tel +61 7 3891 5855 
qldnt.admin@aibs.com.au 

 
Contact officer 
Building Codes Queensland 
tel +61 7 3239 6369 
buildingcodes@dip.qld.gov.au 

 

 

DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this Newsflash is provided by the State of Queensland in good faith. The material is general in nature and before relying on the material in any 

important matter, users should carefully evaluate its accuracy, currency, completeness and relevance for their purpose. It is not intended as a substitute for consulting the relevant 

legislation or for obtaining appropriate professional advice relevant to your particular circumstances. The State of Queensland cannot accept responsibility or liability for any loss, 

damage, cost or expense you might incur as a result of the use of or reliance on information contained in this Newsflash. It is not intended to be, and should not be relied upon as the 

ultimate and/or complete source of information. 


